
 

Folsom Lake College:  Seniors who are planning to attend Folsom Lake College next year should plan to 

attend the Assessment Testing @ FLC on Tuesday, 2/20/18 @ 3:30pm.  This is the date that FLC has 

reserved just for Ponderosa students.  

 If your student cannot attend assessment testing on that date, they can go to any of the drop-in 

assessment dates. Prior to assessment testing your student needs to have completed their application and 

been emailed a Los Rios student ID#.  Please call Mrs. Escobar in the College & Career Center if you have 

any questions 

Thank you! 

Cammie Escobar 
College & Career Guidance 
 

Ponderosa High School 
3661 Ponderosa Road 
Shingle Springs, CA  95682 
 

cescobar@eduhsd.net 
 

530-677-2281 ex. 2224 
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